PELOTA COURT
DONATIONS

Donations Accepted to Restore the
Pelota Court Sign and Benches

Any donation will help restore

Mark Vidlack has completed part of the restoration of signage, benches and flags

the pelota court. He has worked to restore the specifically for the Pelota Court.
masonry as well as to preserve the life of our beloved

Pelota Court for many generations. We would like to If you have any questions, call
also restore the sign and benches as they are showing City Hall: (541)586-2440 or email
signs of deterioration. cityofiv@gmail.com

If you would like to contribute a donation to restoring
the Pelota Court you can mail or bring in a check to
City Hall. In the memo line please write Pelota Court
Fund.

You could also have a brick engraved with a minimum
donation of $100.00.




